
Following a strategic review, we have made the decision to exit the global travel insurance market.  
This decision enables us to focus on our core international health insurance business, where we believe  
we can add the most value for customers.

From 1 July 2021, we will stop any new sales of: 

	¡ All Annual Multi-Trip, Single Trip and Schengen Travel insurance products

	¡ All Business Travel insurance products 

From 1 September 2021, renewals of existing Travel policies will no longer be available.   

If you are an existing customer, you will remain covered until the end date of your current policy and can 
expect the same high quality of service. Renewal will be available for customers who are due to renew  
on or before 31 August 2021. 

Important changes  
to availability of Bupa Global 
Travel insurance
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